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Upcoming Meeting
Meetings for the remainder of 2019-2020 Lions year have been canceled.  Our new year  begins July
1 with a business meeting scheduled for August 17 at the Senior Center, 6:30 pm.

Business Meeting Set for August 17
Since the Fish Fry had to be postponed for June, a business meeting has been scheduled for August
17 at 6:30 pm at the Centerville Senior Center to discuss it. The Fish Fry, tentatively scheduled for
September 26, will  be discussed to determine how it  will  be conducted; whether it  will  be a drive
through type of event or something else.  All members are encouraged to attend.

Meetings for the 2020-2021 Lions year will be discussed.

New Officers Installed in Special Meeting
Officers for the Centerville Lions Club were installed at a special meeting
on May 18 called by President Bob Hobson.  PDG Jack Buckland of the
Richmond Lions Club installed Holly Stiggleman as president along with
Scott  Bevington,  vice  president;  Dennis  Stephen,  treasurer;  and  Paul
Elstro as Lion Tamer.  Other officers, elected on March 9, will be installed
later.  The meeting was the final one as president for Lion Hobson as Lion
Holly takes over July 1, the beginning of the new Lions year.

Meetings since March 23 have been cancelled due to the coronavirus.

First Programs Announced
By Vice President Scott Bevington, program chair

The Steak Fry will be September 14th. While we usually don't have a speaker for this event, it makes
for good timing to do one in this case.  Before the Covid outbreak was in full gear, we had previously
scheduled Kyle Davern of the Alzheimers Association of Greater Indiana to speak. Mr. Davern will join
us on the 14th as the Richmond Walk to End Alzheimers will take place that Saturday, September 19.

On September 28, Kyle Turner will join us to update the goings on with Main Street Centerville, Inc.
On October 12th, my son, Noah Bevington will be making a presentation on the Richmond Model T
Museum. (He is the program coordinator there.) On October 26th, Centerville Town Council President
Dan Wandersee will  join us to give us a presentation on things going on in town government. On
November 9th,  Shari  Markley will  join us to discuss plans for  the annual Christmas in Centerville
event. 

Upcoming Events
September 14 – Steak Fry, Log Cabin Courthouse at Mansion House, 6:30 pm

Speaker Kyle Davern, Alzheimers Association 
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